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At the end of 2024, we would like to take this opportunity to thank our Community Pharmacies and their 

staff for all their hard work in supporting our patients, their families and our wider communities across 

Frimley Integrated Care System.     

It goes without saying that 2024 has been one of the most challenging years in the NHS recent history 

and our pharmacy teams have played a critical part in managing demand in primary care and enhancing 

patient outcomes.   

We celebrate the successful rollout of Pharmacy First across NHS Frimley. This achievement would not 

have been possible without the instrumental efforts and dedication of all involved. Your contributions have 

laid the groundwork for an innovative model of care that will bring benefits to our community. 

Looking ahead, we are excited to collaborate further with you and our LPC colleagues to further enhance 

this model of care. Together, we can build on this foundation and drive even greater outcomes for those 

we serve. 

We hope you and your families have an excellent Christmas and New Year.  
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